
 

 

29th April 2025 

Dear Parents / Carers, 

Re: Visit from the Mayor and Mayoress of Darlington (REF: 0115-24JTA) 

 

The Mayor and Mayoress of Darlington are scheduled to visit Longfield Academy 

during the morning of Wednesday 30th April 2025.  

 

As you will already know, your child is part of the school council and the Mayor and 

Mayoress are set to meet the members of the council. The council members will 

have the opportunity to engage with the Mayor and Mayoress and ask any questions 

they may have. 

 

Following this, our school council alongside Mr Tattersall will provide a tour of 

Longfield Academy to the Mayor and Mayoress. 

 

If you have any further questions about the visit, please do not hesitate to contact me 

via main reception on 01325 380 815 or by email jtattersall@longfield.nalp.org.uk 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 
Justin Tattersall 

Assistant Headteacher 
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